This certificate is presented to

Russell A. Farrow Limited

in recognition of your one hundredth anniversary.
It gives me great pleasure to extend to you warmest greetings
and best wishes on this special occasion. My colleagues in the Government of
Canada join with me in recognizing this significant achievement and wish you many
more years of continued success.

The Rt. Hon. Stephen Harper, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada
Ottawa 2011




